
VIA E-MAIL and U.S. MAIL 
February 5, 2014 

Vane L. Broemel, Senior Counsel 
Office of the Attorney General 
Consumer Advocate and Protection Division 
P.O. Box 20207 
Nashville, TN 37202-0207 

..., f' , '\ c T ;\ O Q 1~0 Deaderick Street, 4'h Floor 
T rt~. uul_;i,L I ' Nashville,Tennessee37242-0001 

RE: Docket No. 13-00130 - Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company for 
Approval of a Qualified Infrastructure Investment Program, an Economic 
Development Investment Rider, a Safety and Environmental Compliance Rider, 
and Pass-Throughs for Purchased Power, Chemicals, Purchased Power, 
Wheeling Water Costs, Waste Disposal, and TRA Inspection Fee. 

Dear Mr. Broemel: 

To assist the Authority in its evaluation of the Stipulation filed on January 10, 2014 and 
TA WC tariffs filed on January 23, 2014, please provide your responses to the questions 
on the attached TRA Data Request. 

In order for the Authority to evaluate this matter in a timely manner, it is necessary to 
receive this information as soon as possible. It is therefore requested that all responses be 
provided no later than 2:00 p.m. February 13, 2014. In accordance with TRA rules submit 
either (1) original and thirteen written copies of your response or (1) original and four 
written copies and an electronic version. Should you have any questions or need 
clarification regarding any requested item, please contact me at (615) 770-6884. Thank 
you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Chief 
Utilities Division 

C: Melvin Malone 
Junaid Odubeko 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tra 

www .face book .com/tntra 



Questions 

1. Based upon the support documentation, provided by TA WC in response to TRA 
request #3, does CAD oppose TAWC tariffs filed on January 23, 2014? 

2. Specifically does CAD agree to a capital recovery rider percentage of 1.08 and 
PCOP percentage of-1.10? 


